
 
 
 
 

June 19, 2020 
Via ETFS Filing 

 
Consolidated Communications 
121 S 17th Street  
Mattoon, IL 61938 
 
FRN:  0010155398 
Amended TRANSMITTAL No. 105 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by Consolidated Communications Companies is submitted as a 
correction to the Supporting Documents supporting revisions to Tariff FCC No. 6 for Consolidated 
Communications of Minnesota Company in Transmittal No. 105, which was originally submitted on June 
16, 2020. This filing is sent to you in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 
1943, as amended.  
 
Petitions pertaining to this filing may be served in person or by facsimile to: 
 
 Ms. Barbara Galardo, Director Regulatory 
 Telephone: (207) 535-4126 
 Email:  Barbara.Galardo@consolidated.com  
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to Sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 
 
tms: Amended Transmittal 105a 
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